### **Harrisburg Gay Men's Chorus**

From: Mark Kent <mkent@gmcsf.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 11:28 AM
To: Harrisburg Gay Men's Chorus
Cc: Artistic Director GMCSF
Subject: RE: Safe Places of the Heart

Dear Doug:

What terrific news! Yes, we can add a credit for you at the end of the video and provide you with a copy. Please extend our heartfelt gratitude to our friends in Harrisburg!

Mark

Mark B. Kent

Executive Director

Gay Men's Chorus of South Florida, Inc.
2040 N Dixie Hwy, Ste 218

Wilton Manors, FL 33305

Office: 954.763.2266, Ext. 109

Cell: 404.290.4734 mkent@gmcsf.org www.gmcsf.org

# Sing Out, Louise!!!

**GMCSF** Auditions

Saturday, August 26 @ 10 AM More Info: www.gmcsf.org

From: Harrisburg Gay Men's Chorus [mailto:info@HarrisburgGayMensChorus.org]

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 7:12 AM To: 'Mark Kent' < <a href="mailto:mkent@gmcsf.org">mkent@gmcsf.org</a>

Cc: 'Artistic Director GMCSF' <artisticdirector@gmcsf.org>

Subject: RE: Safe Places of the Heart

#### Hello Mark,

Our Board of Directors and Artistic Director have granted permission for the GMCSF to utilize the audio portion of the HGMC recording of "Safe Places of the Heart" for promotional video purposes, with the provisions that (a) an appropriate acknowledgement be placed in the credits at the end of the video, and (b) a copy of the video be provided to the HGMC when complete.

Best of luck with your concert season, and I hope your chorus enjoys performing the piece as much as our has.

Doug

### **Doug Wentz, AAP**

Public Relations & Marketing 717.928.4023 (office) 717.575.3855 (mobile)









From: Mark Kent [mailto:mkent@gmcsf.org]
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 11:05 AM

**To:** Harrisburg Gay Men's Chorus **Cc:** Artistic Director GMCSF

Subject: RE: Safe Places of the Heart

Thank you, so much!

Mark

Mark B. Kent

Executive Director

Gay Men's Chorus of South Florida, Inc.

2040 N Dixie Hwy, Ste 218

Wilton Manors, FL 33305

Office: 954.763.2266, Ext. 209

Cell: 404.290.4734 mkent@gmcsf.org www.gmcsf.org

## Sing Out, Louise!!!

**GMCSF** Auditions

Saturday, August 26 @ 10 AM

More Info: www.gmcsf.org

From: Harrisburg Gay Men's Chorus [mailto:info@HarrisburgGayMensChorus.org]

**Sent:** Wednesday, July 19, 2017 6:58 AM **To:** 'Mark Kent' < mkent@gmcsf.org>

Cc: 'Harold Dioquino' <a rtisticdirector@gmcsf.org>

Subject: RE: Safe Places of the Heart

#### Hello Mark,

I am passing your request along to our Artistic Director and Board of Directors, and I'll provide you with their response as quickly as possible.

Thanks!

#### Doug Wentz, AAP

Public Relations & Marketing 717.928.4023 (office) 717.575.3855 (mobile)



www.HarrisburgGayMensChorus.org







From: Mark Kent [mailto:mkent@gmcsf.org] Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 2:17 PM To: info@harrisburggaymenschorus.org

Cc: Harold Dioquino

Subject: Safe Places of the Heart

Importance: High

Dear Chorus Brothers in Harrisburg:

Greetings from South Florida! I hope this note finds you doing well and having a great summer.

I understand from our Artistic Director Harold Dioquino (copied), that we are performing Robert Cohen's gorgeous composition Safe Places of the Heart for one of our concerts in the upcoming season. How exciting! We are developing a promo video for the season to excite our patrons about the music we have planned. We are so grateful that Mr. Cohen has given his permission to allow his composition to be played in the background during a segment of the video. The segment is less than two minutes. It just so happens that the recording we would like to use is the one by the Harrisburg Gay Men's Chorus! With that in mind, I'd like to obtain your consent for us to use a two-minute or less audio clip of Harrisburg Gay Men's Chorus singing Safe Places of the Heart in our promotional video. It's so beautifully sung, and it would help communicate the richness of the composition to our audiences.

Please let me know if this is acceptable to you.

Thank you!

Mark B. Kent Executive Director Gay Men's Chorus of South Florida, Inc. 2040 N Dixie Hwy, Ste 218 Wilton Manors, FL 33305

Office: 954.763.2266, Ext. 209

Cell: 404.290.4734 mkent@gmcsf.org www.gmcsf.org

### Sing Out, Louise!!!

**GMCSF** Auditions Saturday, August 26 @ 10 AM More Info: www.gmcsf.org